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Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited PepsiCo to respond to the following items:

“The current situation re RKFL/West Bengal, India” IUF - Intl. Union of Food, Agricultural, Hotel, Restaurant, Catering, Tobacco and Allied Workers’ Associations, 
https://www.business-humanrights.org/en/pepsico-accused-of-anti-union-activity-in-pakistan-guatemala-and-india#c148267, 29 Nov 2016, 

PepsiCo management sent us the following response:

“PepsiCo and IUF clearly disagree in their views of events occurring in India, Pakistan, and Guatemala.  PepsiCo is disappointed in IUF’s inflexibility to find resolution in India and its approach to publicly attack PepsiCo over their claims in Pakistan and Guatemala, rather than seeking dialogue on those issues.  PepsiCo remains committed to respecting the human rights of all workers throughout its value chain.  As we are made aware of issues, we will investigate complaints of violations and take action to address noncompliances.”

